ST. JOHN'S COLLEGE

Annapolis, Maryland

February 11,1938.

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear "Phog":

Thanks for your very kind letter of February 8,1938 and I surely would appreciate your sending me a copy of your report as soon as you are able to get it into shape. Send it to me air-mail special delivery and I'll see that you are reimbursed for your trouble and out-lay.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Valentine Lentz Athletic Director

VL/m.